
September 10, 2018 
Public Hearing 

BE IT REMEMBERED, that on the 10th day of September, A.D., 2018 there was held a Public Hearing of 
the Honorable Commissioners’ Court of Willacy County, Texas at the County Judge’s Office, 576 West 
Main, in the City of Raymondville, Texas for the purpose of transacting the following agenda: 
 
 

1. Call to Order. 
 

2. Public Hearing regarding 2018 Tax Year Proposed Property Tax Rate for Willacy County.   
 

3. Adjourn. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

THE COURT MET: 
PRESENT: 
 

Aurelio Guerra, Jr., County Judge,     

Eliberto Guerra,  Commissioner, Precinct 1,       ABSENT  
Oscar De Luna,  Commissioner, Precinct 2,  ABSENT   
Henry De La Paz, Commissioner, Precinct 3,  ABSENT   
Eduardo Gonzales,  Commissioner, Precinct 4,  ABSENT 

Annette Hinojosa, County Attorney,   ABSENT   

Ida Martinez,  County Auditor,    ABSENT   
Elizabeth Rios,  County Chief Deputy Clerk,    

 
 
 
 
WHEREUPON, the Court was opened to the following proceedings were had to wit: 

 
 
 

PERSONS VISITING THE COURT: 
 Kay Hicks 
 Allen Essex 
 
 
 

1. Call to Order – Chairman Aurelio Guerra, Jr.  
 
Roll Call/Establishment of Quorum – Commissioners Eliberto Guerra, Oscar De Luna,              

                                                                          Eduardo Gonzales and Henry De La Paz – ABSENT 
 
 

 
 



September 10, 2018 
Public Hearing 

Agenda # 2 
PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 
2018 TAX YEAR PROPOSED 
PROPERTY TAX RATE FOR 
WILLACY COUNTY 
 
 
As per Chairman Guerra, there is no Quorum, on reference to line item number 2.  We will 

continue to have the Public Hearing with the understanding that we will take note from the 

Public’s Input and consider it in the final approval of the Proposed Property Tax Rate for Willacy 

County.  Also, noting that we are having our fourth (4th) Public Hearing, due to the fact we 

inadvertently left out to publicize two (2) Public Meetings.  Therefore, instead of not having 

extra two (2) we went ahead and had four (4) Public Meetings. 

 

The persons present from the Public are:  Kay Hicks and Allen Essex, “No Public Input”. 

 

As per Chairman Guerra, it is 5:27 p.m. a Public Hearing for the 2018 Tax Year Proposed Tax Rate 

for Willacy County was held.  There was no one to give their Public Input, but never the less we 

stayed until 5:27 p.m. 

 

Chairman Guerra, states he is adjourning the Public Hearing. 

 
 


